St Patrick's RC Primary School

February Newsletter 2019

RESPECT OUR

THINK BEFORE YOU PARK



Polite Parking Notice

Please could we remember to be considerate to everyone while parking. Please don't park in front of people or cover peoples drive ways. Thank you.

Y2 Miss Brown - 12.4.19

Yr1/2 Mr Duffy - 17.5.19

Y1 Mrs Dalgleish - 21.6.19

Rec - Mrs Railton - 12.7.19



Easter Fair Thursday 11th April 3.15pm school hall

Easter egg Raffle - Any Easter egg donations would be gratefully accepted

Easter Bonnet Parade

Arts and crafts stalls



News

The children have enjoyed lots of exciting experiences this week including a Theatre visit from M&M Productions, a Shakespeare play in a day for Yr6 and a Commando Assault course!

26th March – There is a celebration to welcome Bishop Robert at St Mary's Cathedral. Two members of staff & two pupils will be attending.

Thursday 4th April – Stations of the Cross led by the Mini Vinnies 7pm in church.

Comic Relief

Comic Relief – Thank you for all donations for comic relief. We raised £178.35



Muga Fundraising Initiative

We are raising funds to install a Multiuse Games Area (Muga) in school. Proceeds from the Easter fair will go towards the new Muga. Our fundraising target is £37.000. More details to follow.





Telephone: 01642 580850

Web: www.stpatricksfairfield.org.uk

Email: stpatricks.school.fairfield@stockton.gov.uk